

Dear Valued Patient,



Please join us in wishing farewell to Sharon Resto, APRN, WHNP-BC as her last day with Premier Community HealthCare will be September 9, 2022. While Sharon will be greatly missed, we are very grateful for the outstanding care she has provided to you and your family as patients of our health center.

Our Care Team is ready to answer any questions and connect you with other local skilled and compassionate Women's Health providers. Below we are providing a list of other clinics in the area where you can continue to receive care. We are thankful for you entrusting us with your care and look forward to continuing to meet your healthcare needs.

In health,

Joey Rosnich

Joseph D. Resnick, MHA Chief Executive Officer

AdventHealth Medical Group

7050 Gall Blvd Zephyrhills, FL 33541 (813) 782 - 8761

Florida Medical Clinic OBGYN

2700 Healing Way Ste 310. Wesley Chapel, FL 33543 (813) 991 - 7416 Jennifer Roller, MD

(Gynecology only) 27348 Cashford Circle Wesley Chapel FL 33544 And

13020 Fort King Road Dade City FL 33525 (813) 333 - 5233

